Resolution Concerning Joint Meeting Issues

WHEREAS, The Federal Communications Commission (FCC) sponsored a
"Federal/State Regulatory Summit" on April 25-26, 1990; and

WHEREAS, That meeting provided a forum for discussion of current
telecommunications issues and was a complete success; and

WHEREAS, The Federal Communications Commission has indicated that it would
like to again sponsor & joint meeting on communications matters of mutual concern to
State and Federal regulators; and

WHEREAS, The National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC)
supports working cooperatively with Federal regulators in addressing policy issues; and

WHEREAS, Currently there are many issues facing the communications industry
that need to be reviewed and addressed by both the State and Federal regufators; now,
therefore, be it

RESOLVED, That the Executive Committee the National Association of Regulatory
Utility Commissioners (NARUC), assembled at its 1990 Summer Committee Meetings in
Los Angeles, California, thanks the FCC for holding the first in what we hope to be many
such joint meetings; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Executive Committee of the NARUC supports the concept of
future joint meetings as needed and urges that the Subcommittees on Cost Allocations
and Communications work with the FCC staff to develop an agenda and possible future
dates for the next such meeting; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Executive Committee of the NARUC urges the FCC to work
with the NARUC Committee on Communications to mutually develop an issue agenda for
each future joint meeting aimed at facilitating Federal/State dialogue and invite all
members of that committee to these meetings.

Sponsored by the Committee on Communications
Adopted July 25, 1990




